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Ausgrid – 2019-24 Tariff Structure Statement proposal 

St Vincent de Paul Society (SVDP) writes regarding the letter from Ausgrid to 
the AER dated 24/09/2018. In that letter, Ausgrid notified the AER of its 
intention for its revised tariff structure statement (TSS) proposal to be 
materially different to that submitted on 30 April 2018.  

While SVDP cannot support or oppose the contents of the revised proposal 
until it is finalised, however we support Ausgrid in asking the AER to not 
accept the original proposal and that the AER be willing to assess the revised 
proposal on its merits.  

If this is accepted by the AER, SVDP look forward to working with Ausgrid in 
developing a revised tariff structure statement. 

If you wish further information please do not hesitate to contact Gavin Dufty, 
Manager policy and Research, St Vincent de Paul Society Victoria.  

 


